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PbS Timeline 
 

 

July 9 – New and Updated FIPs 
due online 

 

 

July 14 – FIP DLC: Restraints 
 

 

July 20-28 – Website Blackout 
  

 
PbS Community 
 

 

 
This past data collection included 197 
participants across 28 states.  
 

Apply To Join! 

 

 
What do you think? 
Suggestions and submissions are 
always welcome.  Showcase your facility 
and involvement in an upcoming 
newsletter. 
 

Contact Us! 

 

 
PbS Help Desk 
Toll Free: 
888-727-5482 
 
Speak with a Help Desk Representative. 
(9AM – 6PM EDT) 
 
help@pbstandards.org 
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Barbara Allen-Hagen Award 

 

 
     The Council of Juvenile Correctional Administrators (CJCA) is pleased to 
accept applications for the 2010 PbS Barbara Allen-Hagen Award. This 
year the application period opened May 25 and closes June 30, 2010. The 
award is given annually to one detention, one correction and one 
assessment facility that best exemplify PbS’ underlying principles. Please 
complete the online application to be considered for the 2010 PbS Barbara 
Allen-Hagan Award. 

 
 
New Website Coming This Summer 

 

 
     This summer the Council of Juvenile Correctional Administrators (CJCA) 
will introduce a new website that will unify each of its programs’ sites 
(CJCA, PbS and CbS) into one common website.  Our team has been 
working hard on the design of the website and we are excited about the 
opportunities it provides for the enhancement of PbS improvement efforts. 
The website will include customized home pages based on user settings 
and several additional features including: 

• Advanced data tools that address data accuracy and reliability at 
the time of data entry rather than during the draft site report period. 

• Increased opportunities for pre-population of forms to streamline 
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and reduce data entry 
• Unified logins for project, agency and site staff 
• Smart pre-population of information such as facility locations 
• Sortable tables 
• Improved summaries of survey data 
• Facility Improvement Plan (FIP) enhancements 

     Making this transition requires a lot of work and we are asking for 
support from agencies and sites in a number of ways. Transitioning to the 
new site and loading historical data will require that we shut down the 
application for a period of time. The PbS, CbS and CJCA websites will be 
in a blackout status from July 21 through July 28. During this period, 
there will be no availability of any of the PbS website functionality. This 
applies to all assigned users inclusive of PbS Coaches and PbS staff. A few 
things to note about the upcoming transition:  

• All historical outcomes will migrate as well as FIPs. 
• We will not lose prior data collections, but prior data collection 

forms, specifically the Administrative Form, Incident Reports, 
Youth Climate Surveys, Staff Climate Surveys, Youth Exit 
Interviews, and Youth Records, will not migrate to the new 
application. If you need or want any of your historical data 
collection forms you will need to make electronic copies 
between now and July 20. 

Youth Exit Interviews entered between June 1 and the time we 
transition to the new application, July 20, will migrate to the new 
CJCA/PbS application. After the blackout period from July 21-July 28, you 
can continue to enter Youth Exit Interviews into the new website for the 
October 2010 data collection.
 
 
 

 

 


